
From: Patti Tobin 

Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 1:21 PM 

To: Karen Phillips 

Cc: Teresa Lamar-Sarno; Anne Cox; PLangel@slcfd.org; jchambers@slcfd.org; 

Bryan Pankhurst 

Subject: FW: Rezoning Request 

 

Please see the SLC Fire District’s email below to formally withdraw the 
rezoning petition (Item 8b) from the agenda for Monday night’s meeting. 
 
Thanks. 
 

Patti 
 

Patricia A. Tobin, AICP 
Long Range Planning Administrator 
Planning & Zoning Department 
City of Port St. Lucie 
121 SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard 
Port St. Lucie  FL  34984 
772.873.6350 

 
From: PLangel@slcfd.org <PLangel@slcfd.org>  

Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 1:17 PM 

To: Patti Tobin <PTobin@cityofpsl.com> 

Cc: jchambers@slcfd.org 

Subject: Rezoning Request 

 

Patti,  

 

Please let this email serve as the formal request to withdrawal the Rezoning portion of the application for 
fire station 5.  

 

Thank you,   
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